
Richard 
Chaffin/Planning/D09/ODOT 

12/28/2010 08:07 AM

To Gary Cochenour/Production/D09/ODOT@ODOT

cc Carl Rice/Production/D09/ODOT@ODOT, David 
Beekman/Production/D09/ODOT@ODOT, Patricia 
Wetzel/Planning/D09/ODOT@ODOT, Greg 

bcc

Subject Pik 32 & 220/Germany Road

Gary:

We found our file (thanks to Patricia) and I went back in and looked at all the DSRT meeting minutes and 
the DSRT sign-off sheet to look at recommendations that have been made. I didn't find anything additional 
to the IOC you wrote last week. I am in agreement with the items of work you listed and I think the other 
DSRT members will be also. I think all the items you listed have been discussed at some point in time with 
the DSRT. Thank you for putting that together.

Also, I wanted to let you know there is a scope document in our file that someone has completed at some 
point in the past. Patricia knows where the file is kept in case you need anything else from the file.

Thanks,
Richard


